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Ontario ii 

March 9, 2020 

Suncor Energy Products Inc. 
150 6th Ave. SW 
Calgary AB T2P 3E3 

RE: Acoustic Audit Review Summary 
Suncor Energy Adelaide Wind Power Project: REA #8279-9AUP2B 
Township of Adelaide-Metcalfe, County of Middlesex. 

Dear Mr. Kozak, 

I have completed my review of the following acoustic immission audit (I-Audit) reports 
and additional letters, prepared by Aercoustics Engineering Ltd and signed by Payam 
Ashtiani, PEng and Allan Munro, PEng, which addressed the immissions from the 
Facility: 

A) I - Audit reports and additional letters entitled: 

A 1, "Suncor Adelaide Wind Power Project- Additional Acoustic lmmission 
Audit- Phase 1" dated September 17, 2019; and 

A2. "Suncor Adelaide Wind Power Project Additional I-Audit- MECP 
Response Letter" dated September 17, 2019; and 

A3. "Suncor Adelaide Wind Power Project- Additional Acoustic lmmission 
Audit- Phase 2" dated February 27, 2020; and 

A4. "Suncor Adelaide Wind Power Project Additional I-Audit Phase 2- MECP 
Response Letter'' dated February 25, 2020. 



 

Ontario0 
Review of I-Audit Reports 

By means of this letter, it is acknowledged that the Facility has fulfilled the requirements 
associated with the Condition E (i.e. the I-Audit condition) of the Renewable Energy 
Approval (REA) # 8279-9AUP2B dated December 11, 2013. 

In accordance with Sections E3 and E5 of the 2017 Compliance Protocol for Wind 
Turbine Noise (Protocol), your firm will be required to post the acoustic I-audit 
reports, on the project website within ten (10) days of the date on this letter. The 
acoustic audit reports, and any updates must be made available to the public on the 
project website for the life of the project. 

If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact me. 
. 

. 

Yours truly, 

Ma��:"fn�ng,PhD
Senior Noise Engineer 
MECP, Environmental Permissions Branch (EPB) 
Tel: (416) 314-7996 

cc: Mohsen Keyitani, PEng, Manager - Special Projects, Waste (A), EPB 
Bahar Aminvaziri, PEng, Manager - Noise Approvals Unit, EPB 
Rob Wrigley, District Manager, MECP, London District Office 
John McGlynn, Senior Environmental Officer, London District Office 


